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March 15, 2012 
Circular No.  SBP-GSF-0043-2012 
 
 
General Manager 
 
 
       

Ref.: Business and Customer Service 
Schedule of the Superintendency of 
Banks.  

 

Dear General Manager: 

Hereby, we wish to inform you that the Superintendency of Banks’ business schedule 
will run from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. from next Monday, March 19, 2012 through 
Wednesday, March 28, 2012. This temporary schedule is designed to compensate for 
the regular business schedule for Thursday, April 5, 2012 – Maundy Thursday – when 
the Superintendency will be closed. 
 
Since the offices of the Superintendency will be closed on April 5, 2012, all procedural 
and administrative due dates are extended. 
 

Best regards, 

 

Yanela Yanisselly 
Interim Superintendent 
 
aas/ 

 


